
Results and outcomes of the 5th General Assembly and the 9th meeting of the Board of the  
Conseil Européen pour les Langues / European Language Council 

held at the Handelshøjksolen i Århus on 27 and 28 June 2003  
 

 
Fifth General Assembly 
At the 5th General Assembly held on 27 June 2002, the following decisions were made. 
 

• the report of the president was approved 
• the report of the treasurer was approved 
• the membership fee for 2004 and 2005 was set at 200 EUR per year, which means that the 

subscription has re mained unchanged since the founding of the CEL/ELC in 1997 
• the following colleagues were elected to the Board or were confirmed in their position: 

Anne-Claude BERTHOUD, Université de Lausanne, CH 
Michael KELLY, University of Southampton, UK 
Angeliki KILIARI, Aristoteleio Panepistimio Thessalonikis, GR 
Karen M LAURIDSEN, C.I.U.T.I, BE 
Wolfgang MACKIEWICZ, Freie Universität Berlin, DE 
Kari SAJAVAARA, Jyväskylän yliopisto, FI 
Neva ŠLIBAR, Univerza v Ljubljana, SI 
Daniel TOUDIC, Université Rennes 2, FR 
Piet VAN DE CRAEN, Vrije Universiteit Brussel, BE 

 
 
9th meeting of the Board 
The new Board held a brief meeting on Saturday 28 June at which specific areas of responsibility were 
assigned to the various Board members. The allocation of areas of responsibility will be reviewed and 
finalised at the next full-fledged Board meeting scheduled to be held in Berlin on 25 October 2003. 
 
The Board elected the following Executive Committee: 
 
Wolfgang MACKIEWICZ; Freie Universität Berlin, DE – President 
Anne-Claude BERTHOUD, Université de Lausanne, CH – Vice-president 
Michel KELLY, University of Southampton, UK – Secretary 
Kari SAJAVAARA, Jyväskylän yliopisto, FI - Treasurer 
 
 
 
 

 


